NORMAN E. RUBINSTEIN, M.D.
Diplomate American Board of Family Practice

Marina Mercy Medical Center
4644 Lincoln Blvd., Suite 428
Marina del Rey, California 90291

306-0711

Jan. 17, 1985

The Greenspan Company
3550 Wilshire Bl.
Los Angeles, Ca. 90010

Re: Abramson, Arncld

Dear Sirs,

This 1s to state that after our recent fire on

April 18, 1984, in our medical offices, that we
received devoted, conscientious care and concern

from Mr. Abramson. We could reach him by telephone
whenever there was an§ type of problem, and the prob-
lem Was taken care of now. I cannot praise the job

he performed for us enocugh.

With grateful appreciation, we are,

Very truly yours,

/(/WELA

Norman-E. Rubinstein, M. D.
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Leon M. Trunk, M.D.
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